
We would like to post the following job opening that is available here at PORT NOLA 
  
  
Environmental Impact Specialist 3 – Sustainable Development 
  
To Apply:  Please visit the Civil Service website at: www.jobs.la.gov and fully 
complete the application detailing all prior experience and relevant 
qualifications.  The deadline to apply is 7/5/2018.  Please do not attach resumes, 
they will not be reviewed. EOE. 
  
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
   

   
  

Heather Horan | Human Resources Supervisor  
Port of New Orleans | horanh@portno.com   
O. 504.528.X3271| F. 504.528.3399 
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